
From: Mark Rogaczewski
To: Kyle Wendtland
Cc: BJ Kristiansen; Stacy Page
Subject: Re: request for meeting
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 7:36:51 AM

OK

Mark

On Tue, Apr 12, 2016 at 7:33 AM, Kyle Wendtland <kyle.wendtland@wyo.gov>
wrote:

Mark:

I recommend we first check with Andrew and Alan prior to moving forward. I will
give you a call in a bit.

Kyle

On Tue, Apr 12, 2016 at 7:26 AM, Mark Rogaczewski
<mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov> wrote:

Kyle,

Please advise BJ and I how you prefer we respond to Ms. Morrison's request for
a meeting between LQD staff and landowners related to the Brook Mine permit
application.

Thanks,
Mark
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jill Morrison <jmorrison@powderriverbasin.org>
Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2016 at 11:26 AM
Subject: request for meeting
To: mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov, bj kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov>
Cc: Shannon Anderson <sanderson@powderriverbasin.org>

Dear Mark and BJ,

We would like to request a meeting with the LQD staff who have worked on the
Brook Mine Ramaco permit with nearby landowners.  There are many questions
from landowners regarding the proposed and pending permit.  Can you provide
us with some possible dates for a meeting in the near future.  We would be
happy to get a meeting room in Ranchester to host this meeting so landowners
can understand more about the pending permit.  We would hope that you could
meet in the early evening to accommodate working people. Thanks,

Jill Morrison
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